
July 14th, 2018
It's the Fantastic, Wonderful, Exciting Annual One Sided News!

Be an M.V.P. - Member.Volunteer.Partner. New letter next week. 
Holiday Market Deadline is Next Friday, July 20th!
Go to the other side for Freakshow paper dolls. Coloring them is fun.
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MARKETPLACE • COMMUNITY • CELEBRATION

From Kirsten
Good Morning Saturday Marketers!
Welcome back!  It’s going to be a hot one today.  

Be sure to stay hydrated.
I did booth weight inspections last Saturday, and I 

am pleased to announce most people had adequate 
weights.  I do this on days that aren’t necessarily 
windy to remind you that when the wind does come 
you need to be prepared.  Weights are required 
every Saturday.  So do your part to make the Market 
a safe place by using 25 lbs on each leg of your pop-
up and 50 lbs on the base of umbrellas.

We are doing a promotion around the Oregon 
Country Fair where people post pictures of Saturday 
Market members booths at OCF and the person who 
posts the most member booths will win a $50 gift 
certificate to Saturday Market.  This contest is open 
to all market members and the general public.  So 
if you’re at OCF look for our members' booths and 
post their picture to the original Facebook post for 
your chance to win.

   Happy Selling!
   Kirsten
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Weights Available
Booth weights are required for pop-up booths 

and strongly recommended for metal pole and 
wooden frame booths.
     There are canvas booth weight bags available at 
the Info Booth at the low price of $10 each.  They 
are not filled, you’ll have to do that yourself, it can 
be done for $5 or less at Lane Forest Products.

UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the info booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org with “NEWSLETTER” 
in the subject.

SIGNS: Handmade custom wooden signs and name 
plates by Richard. Free quotes come see me at the 
Market or call at 541-241-7562. or email me at 
rich1864@yahoo.com. (7/14)

Cart converting to Table - A 2x4 for cart that converts to 
a 2x4 table. Takes 30 seconds to convert. Made from 
cedar, very strong and light weight. Price $150.00. 
Contact Richard Minton 541-241-7562 or rich1864@
yahoo.com. Or look me up at the market on Satur-
days. (7/14)

WANTED: I have a great space at Holiday Market, that 
I’d love to share. Great exposure, with lots of foot traffic. 
$450 + work task, for 9 days! Contact Elizabeth at 541-
556-4960 or drop by Booth 100 on the Park Blocks. (7/14)

Have you ever been to Clay Space at 2nd and Polk?! They 
are almost to begin the summer session of classes. If you 
want to try hand building with Porcelain there are two 
classes listed. Katie Swenson teaches them and she is a 
Saturday Market regular. Ask at the info. booth where she 
is today and get details about the class. There are other 
classes too. Dave Winget - another Saturday Market mem-
ber teaches beginning wheel throwing and they have sil-
ver metal clay classes too. www.clayspaceonline.com 
has the whole listing. (7/7) 

SUNDAY, October 14, 2018  11am - 4pm at 500 E 43rd, 
Eugene, OR 97405 will be an advertised indoor Autumn 
Gift Show benefiting Spencer Butte Middle School. 
Raffles/silent auctions will be held throughout the day. 
Contact Jill Krol (541) 654-8957 for Vendor information. 
Basics: Booth space is 10' x 10' (no electric in booth)  You 
bring your own tables, chairs and displays.  Booth fee is 
$20 and one donated item. Set up after Saturday Market 
(Saturday 7-8:30pm) or before the show opens (Sunday 
9- 11am)! There will be as many corner booths as pos-
sible! The Show is being held at Spencer Butte Middle 
School. (6/30)

The Lane Senior Support Coalition's (LSSC) Garden Party 
on Aug. 17th will raise funds for its Emergency Senior 
Fund. This year's event will be held at the Campbell Com-
munity Center. LSSC is seeking gift certificates from Satur-
day Market vendors for the silent auction. For more info, 
contact LSSC board member Frank Hales at Frank_H@Q.
com. Please drop off gift certificates in the basket in the 
market office by July 31st. Vendors will be gratefully ac-
knowledged in writing and on the LSSC website. (www.
lanessc.org). (6/30)

Oak glass display case - $125  We have used this glass 
case to display jewelry at art fairs and trade shows, and 
recently upgraded to a larger one. The box and stand are 
made of oak. The stand measures 3 feet tall, and the box 
is 1 foot tall. Text or call Nick at 928-300-3588. (6/23)

Free small rabbit available. Call Julia 541-998-3540 
to arrange exchange or questions. (6/9)

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy July Birthday 

to t-shirt artist Jonah Getta today, woodworker 
Bill Rix and jewelry artist Luna Sansone 
tomorrow, copper wire artist Francesca 
Simonton on Monday, fiber artist Kristine Levin 
on Tuesday, and shaker maker Raven Moon 
and screen printer Sasha Brown on Friday.
 A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet!

It's downright hot today! 
The high for day is expected 
to be 92 degrees and 
sunny  skies. Winds from 
the North at 5-10mph.   

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3.1973) 

10:00 AM  Linda Yapp 
The Lemondrop Fairy

11:00 AM  Jerry & John 
Blues and blues and blues

12:00 PM  Robert Meade 
Energetic Acoustic

1:00 PM  Pat Waters 
Guitarist - Originals & Popular Tunes

2:00 PM  Jimmy Haggard Band 
Hot Rockin Blues

3:30 PM  Gumbo Groove
Fungrass

On the Market Stage

Weather

Committee Meetings 
Standards Screenings
Weds., July 18th - 4:15 PM
  -New Member Orientation at 3:30 PM

Standards Meeting
Weds., July 25th - 5:00 PM
  -Agenda: TBA

Volunteer Work Group Meeting
Thurs., July 26th -3:00-4:30 PM

50th Anniversary Task Force Meeting
Thurs., July 26th -5:00-6:30 PM

Board Meeting
Weds., Aug 1st -5:30-7:30 PM

All meetings take place at the Market Office
All are welcome!

THE SATURDAY MARKET
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Giorgi DiCarlo 
Vice Chairperson - Willa Bauman

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  Treasurer - Tym Mazet
Ritta Dreier, Julia Garretson, Jaimee Gentile, 

Eli Mazet, Maria Moule, 
Teresa Pitzer, Kate White Horse

Standards Committee Co-Chairs
Teresa Pitzer, Jaimee Gentile 
Food Committee Co-Chairs

Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg 
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs
Paula Marie Gourley, Colleen Bauman

General Manager - Kirsten Bolton
Assistant Manager - Courtney Kauffman

Marketing - Vanessa Roy
Membership Services - AJ Jackson

Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard
Site Operations Supervisor - Jennifer Hendrix

Site-Member Liaison - Zora Parker
E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

Holiday Market Deadline 
next Friday

To all the Booth Holders of Record, the 
deadline to get your renewal postcards or 
online forms in to the office to claim your 
space is on Friday, July 20th. Anyone that is 
a Non-Reserve Vendor or a new member, go 
ahead and get your cards/online forms in to 
the office as well.

You don't need your postcard to get your 
application in to the office. We have extra 
postcards at the Info Booth plus there's always 
the online forms here:

https://eugenesaturdaymarket.org/satur-
day-market-membership-applications.html

Feel free to call the office with any ques-
tions or to ask about your points. Booking for 
Holiday Market is coming up fast.
Holiday Market Deposits

We are depositing all checks for Holi-
day Market upon receipt.

We ask an initial deposit of $225 for Booth 
Holders of Record and anyone with more than 
15 HM points selling in the Main Hall. If you 
have less than 15 HM points or plan to sell in 
Holiday Hall, then we ask a minimum of $100 
deposit. We will gladly issue you a full refund 
if you do not book a space by the time we get 
to you in point order.
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Sweet envelope art from Annie Heron. Thanks Annie! Sweet envelope art from Caroline Dunn. Thanks Caroline! 


